
GIVING AT TRINITY 
Please let the office know if you need to pause your October 15 monthly auto debit by October 1st. 

Those currently set up through online giving can manage their giving by logging in & making any changes. 
For those who would still like to continue to give, please go to: http://trinitycanmore.com and click the  

“Give” tab. THANK YOU to all who have continued to give!  

TRINITY DIRECTORY UPDATES AVAILABLE 
If you would like to have a Trinity Directory or a package of updates to put in to your existing binder please email 

Hanife hanife@trinitycanmore.com to arrange pick up at her office. 

SEEKING GOD’S DIRECTION UPDATE 
In the last business meeting, the following three resolutions were approved by the congregation: 

• The acceptance of a recent offer to purchase the current property of Trinity Bible Church on 1717 Bow 
Valley Trail in Canmore 

• The acceptance of the purchase of a new building site for Trinity Bible Church as recommended by the 
Church leadership 

• The approval to allow the church Leadership to engage the Town of Canmore to seek re-zoning of the 
recommended new building site 

 We believe that God has wonderfully orchestrated the process to this point, and we pray and look forward to His 
leading as we face the upcoming challenges of a re-zoning with the Town of Canmore and designing and building 
Trinity's new church on the amazing property of 105 Harvey Heights Road. There will be a virtual Open House on April 
6 at 5:30PM. If you would like to attend to ask questions and express your support for our project, you are very 
welcome to do so by registering for the open house. You can register by emailing ayadav@mcelhanney.com.  

For more information head to www.trinitycanmore.com/SGD

TRINITY MEAL TRAINS  Serving others by providing a meal 
Trinity serves our church community by preparing a meal for those in need.  

If you know of someone who could use a meal (e.g. births, illness, death, etc.) please contact Hanife Murray 
at: hanife@trinitycanmore.com. If you are interested in preparing a meal, please let Hanife know.   

ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR BULLETIN/DIRECTIONS                                                                                                                                          
If you have an event or information for the Bulletin or Directions please email: office@trinitycanmore.com.               

All Bulletin/Directions submissions must be submitted & approved no later than Wednesday’s at noon. 

 October 2, 2022

We exist to see people transformed into fully 
devoted followers of Jesus Christ.

LEAD PASTOR  Shawn Franklin 
e.  shawn@trinitycanmore.com      
p.  403.401.1355 
ELDERS Gary Anderson, Shawn Franklin, Mike Fromow, Ian Murray, Warren Lippitt 
e.  elders@trinitycanmore.com 
MINISTRY ADMINISTRATOR  Hanife Murray 
e.  hanife@trinitycanmore.com   
OFFICE ADMINISTRATOR Sandy Kelly 
e.  office@trinitycanmore.com 

p.  403.678.5063 

a.1717 Bow Valley Trail 
    Canmore, AB   T1W 1L7

Canmore, Alberta

WEEKEND SERVICE TIMES 
  Sunday’s: Live Stream @ 11:00  

In-Person @ 9:15 & 11:00  
go to: http://trinitycanmore.com/online 
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W E LC O M E  
to Trinity Bible Church 

We are so happy that you took time to worship with us. Whether 
you’re visiting or looking to make Trinity home, we would love to get 

to know you!

This weekend Pastor Shawn will be preaching on Sunday @ 9:15 & 11:00am 
The 11:00am service will also be live streamed. 

PRAYER MEETING 
Prayer Time will be each Friday evening at 7:15 starting next week Sept. 30 to Dec. 2. 

We will meet at the church. We encourage many to come out to pray as a group

• Pray for the war in Ukraine and all of those affected. 

• Pray for the “Seeking God’s Direction” campaign. 

• Pray for Church Leaders, Provincial & Civic Leaders, our TBC Church Family, our 
Healthcare Professionals, Teachers, Support Staff and Students, and all of those 
impacted as we navigate the implications of COVID-19. 

• Pray for Rick & Sharon Browatzke with World Impact. 

• Pray for The National Day for Truth & Reconciliation and Indigenous Peoples. 

• Pray for church families Brian & Pam Higgins, Noah and Mike & Pat Tylek. 

• Pray for Ruthie Oltmann who is in her new home in Cochrane and is ready to 
receive telephone calls and visitors. Her address is 60 Fireside Gate, Room 3212, 
(which is just across from all the car dealerships on Highway 22) and her 
telephone number is 403-609-8400.                                                                      
Prayer requests may be sent to: elders@trinitycanmore.com which automatically 
goes to Pastor Shawn. 

T H I S  W E E K E N D

U P C O M I N G  E V E N T S  

S E R V I N G
TRINITY DIRECTIONS 

Did you know Trinity has a weekly e-newsletter with more details about news and 
events in our church? Sign up at trinitycanmore.com 

FOOD AND FRIENDS UPDATE: Healthy, hot dinner every Monday night at St 
Michael’s Church 709 – 7th Street. Pick up only from 5:00-7:00 PM.  The meal is free or 

“pay what you can”. If possible, please bring your own Tupperware. For more info 
email: foodandfriends2020@gmail.com 

MAY BENEVOLENT OFFERING 
Thank you to everyone who donated towards the Benevolent Fund in May. 

The funds went to the Samaritan’s Purse Ukraine Relief Fund. 

P R AY E R  M AT T E R S

Thank you to everyone who has stepped up & stepped in to care for each other by 
providing meals, groceries, deliveries, phone calls, texts & monetary gifts. Let’s take care 
of one another in these ways and others. If you are in need of any of the above or can help 
others please contact the office at: office@trinitycanmore.com

MEN’S BIBLE STUDY 
 The Mind of Christ by Dr. T.W. Hunt. Dr. Hunt created a Course 
based on his book "The Mind of Christ" which sold many copies 
and was so well received that, after many individual speaking and 
teaching engagements,  he created this Course - which we will be 
following - based on that book. He uses Phil. 2: 5 - 11 and 
Romans 12: 1-2 as the basis for his teaching in this course. We 
will meet On Line via Zoom on Thursday Evenings at 7:30 PM 
starting Thursday Sept. 22nd and work our way through the 
Course.  
1 in Person meeting is planned for Thursday Oct. 13 at the church, with 

others to be  planned later in the New Year. more info please go to: 
https://trinitycanmore.com/mens-biblestudy or contact  Ron for 
more information: rhallam@telusplanet.net 

WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY 
We will start the book of Hebrews on October 5th! 
We will also be following along Jenn Wilkin's study guide on Hebrews. 
A quick overview: 
We will study the Book of Hebrews verse by verse, gain an 
understanding of the old and new covenants, explore Old Testament 
stories to gain context for the superiority of Christ, and learn to place 
our hope in Jesus. 
https://trinitycanmore.com/women-rsquo-s-bible-study 

LADIES CHRISTMAS BANQUET 
SAVE THE DATE!  
We will resume our event this year on Monday December 12, 2022 

PARKING AT TRINITY 
Parking Lot Update: 

“Trinity Bible Church Parking Lot Change- 
We have removed a Handicap parking space in the Trinity Parking Lot to allow for other additional 
vehicle parking. The decision will be reassessed if the need arises. Thank you for your 
understanding.” 
Stan  
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